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(Grant Number P425E200957) 

 

 

The following information provides public disclosure and assures compliance with the United States 

Department of Education requirements related to the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security 

(CARES) Act, signed into law by President Trump on March 27, 2020.  

UPR Mayagüez responds to the requirement of an update report every 45 days from the date of the 

institution’s Certification and Agreement to the Department.  

 

1. UPR Mayagüez has distributed $9,090,175.98 to a total of 10,618 eligible students @ $856.11 

each.  Currently, we have an unspent balance of $738,886.52.  

 

2. UPR Mayagüez is concluding the evaluation of possible eligible students who may not have received 

the Aid to ensure all eligible students receive this help.  

 

3. Any undistributed funds of this award will be allocated equally through all eligible students on or 

before August 31, 2020. 

 

4.  UPR Mayagüez has created a space in our website dedicated to all CARES Act related reports and 

documents:  https://www.uprm.edu/portada/cares-act/ 
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